

Priory Junior School

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk Tel: 01480 226730 Fax: 01480 226731

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

17th January 2020

Dear Parents,

Re: Crossing Patrol on Longsands Road

You may be aware that since the beginning of January, Mrs Hayes has not been at the crossing patrol on Longsands Road. After following this up with the Local Authority, we have been informed that unfortunately, due to personal circumstances, this is likely to be the case for another 3 weeks.

Longsands Road is a busy road before and after school, and so, you may wish to give some extra consideration to your child/ren's journey to and from school at this time, to ensure their safety.

We will, on behalf of the school community, be sending our warmest wishes to Mrs Hayes.

Yours sincerely,

Tracy Keefe









